
 

June 19, 2023 

 

 

 

Jennifer Lucchesi 

Executive Director 

California State Lands Commission 

100 Howe Avenue, Suite 100 South 

Sacramento, CA 95825 

RE: San Clemente Sand Replenishment Project 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Lucchesi: 

I’m contacting you today regarding the San Clemente Sand Replenishment Program which is an important 

project occurring in my District. It’s my understanding that this project is now ready to be completed with 

250,000 cubic yards of sand to be placed on city beaches and that their lease is currently pending with the 

California State Lands Commission. 

This is a vitally important project in my district which I have been involved with since 2021 and it’s 

important that it gets completed in the timeframe that’s allotted.  I understand that their lease is pending 

with the commission and is on calendar to be heard at the August meeting.  I’m asking that the Commission 

approve to ensure this lease gets approved so that this project can move forward without any further delays. 

The timing of this project is crucial so that there are minimal environmental impacts to the area while the 

project takes place. 

Again, I thank you for your consideration of this request.  Should you have any questions please don’t 

hesitate to contact me or my Chief of Staff Cheri West at (916) 651-4036. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
JANET NGUYEN 

Senator, Thirty-Sixth District 

California State Senate 

 

 
Cc: Congressman Mike Levin 
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